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Message from Mr Pynn 

As staff we are working hard currently across our schools to support children in 

encouraging ‘sticky knowledge’.  Sticky knowledge is effectively knowledge that 

will stay with us forever.  In other words, an alteration has happened to our long-

term memory.  Sticky knowledge can be divided into interesting facts and secondly, 

knowledge required for the national curriculum.  Time during our first training day 

and also during staff meetings is being taken to develop means of identifying the 

essential curriculum knowledge in each subject and sharing this with pupils. 

 

Governors 

The School Governors had their first meeting of the 19-20 academic year this week. 

Victoria Forrester has now stepped down as a Governor and I would like to publicly 

thank her for her time, commitment and support over the last 6 years, particularly 

in her capacity as Vice Chair and latterly as Chair of the Governing Body. 

 

Clare Almond was subsequently elected as Chair, and can be contacted either 

through the school office or via email. clare.almond@hshafed.co.uk 

 

School Dinner Arrears 

As of today, School is currently owed £54.30 for school dinners.  Please ensure 

that your account is paid in full and in credit by Monday, ready for the start of 

the new week.  Thank you. 

 

Ryedale School Presentation Evening 

Year 6 pupils and parents are invited to a presentation evening to be held this year 

at St Benedict’s Primary School on Tuesday 24
th
 September.  Letters from Ryedale 

School were sent home on Monday. 

 

Year 5&6 Football 

Year 5&6 will be taking part in a football session at Ryedale School on Friday 27
th
 

September.  Please ensure that pupils have their PE kit, trainers and a water bottle 

in school. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evening is on Tuesday 15
th
 October.  Please put the date in your diary and 

sign-up sheets will be available nearer the time. 

 

Flu Vaccination – All Pupils 

The school nurse has said that she has had a few responses from parents who have 

completed the form for their child to have the flu vaccine in school.  There are still 

a number that haven't done so yet and she has stressed that for children to be 

included in the flu vaccine visit, this form must be completed by Friday 20
th
 

September.   Any queries, please ask the school office.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

PE, 

Sporting 

Fixtures & 

Clubs 

  

W/C 

23.09.19 

 

Monday 

Green Gang 

3:30-4:30pm 

 

Tuesday 

No Club 

 

Wednesday 

No Club 

 

Thursday 

No Club 

 

Friday 

No Club 

 

 

 

 

 

In our 

Prayers:  

We pray for the 

families of all the 

children in our 

schools. 

Prayer 

Corner 

Autumn Term 2019 

 

 

 

Oak Class – Annie-Mae 

 

 

 

Early Years – Ava 

 

Oak Class–   

 

Acorn Class – Oscar 

 

This Term’s 

School 

 
 

 

94.12
%
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Easy Fundraising 

Please help to support the school by using Easyfundraising when you do your online shopping.  Every 

time you buy something online via Easyfundraising you will raise free funds for us at no cost to 

yourself.  Register now by clicking here.  Thank you! 

 

Nursery Places 

To aid the school with its forward planning, it is really helpful to have pupils registered for a place in 

Nursery as early as possible.  This helps us to budget more accurately and ensure we are properly 

resourced for our pupils.  If you or any friends or family are intending to use St Hilda’s Nursery in the 

next few years, please ask them to contact the school office and register their details. 

 

Chorister Experience at Durham Cathedral 

Durham Cathedral Choir is looking for the next generation of Boy and Girl Choristers, who can now 

be Day Choristers (as well as boarders) for the first time since 1908.  They would like to invite children 

from our school, and their parents/guardians, to attend their free Chorister Experience event on 

Saturday 5
th
 October at Durham Cathedral.  This is a unique opportunity for any child in school years 

2-6 to sing with the Choristers in the Cathedral.  Flyer and Registration Form attached. 

 

 

 

    

 

** Please click each Class to view their Homepages on the Website ** 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2019 - Forthcoming Dates 

 

Friday 20
th

 September Deadline for completing Online Consent Form for Flu Vaccination 

Tuesday 24
th

 September Ryedale School Presentation Evening at St Benedict’s Primary at 6:30pm 

Friday 27
th

 September Y5-6 – Football at Ryedale School 

Tuesday 1
st

 October All pupils (R-Y6) Influenza Vaccination 

Friday 4
th

 October Y3-4 – Football at Ryedale School 

Sunday 6
th

 October Family Service at St Hilda’s Church, Ampleforth, 11am 

Monday 7
th

 October NO Green Gang Club 

Thursday 10
th

 October KS1 & KS2 NSPCC Speak Out Programme 

Tuesday 15
th

 October Parents’ Evening 

Sunday 3
rd

 November Family Service at St Hilda’s Church, Ampleforth, 11am 

Monday 11
th

 November Open Morning for New Starters 9:00am – 12 Midday 

Friday 15
th

 November Children in Need 

Sunday 1
st

 December Family Service at St Hilda’s Church, Ampleforth, 11am 

Friday 6
th

 December Y5-6 – Christmas Aerobics at Ryedale School 

 

 

** Please click here to view the ‘News’ Page on the Website** 
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